March 8, 1995

Supervisor Mark A. Borkowski Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors 901 N. 9th Street Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53233

Dear Supervisor Borkowski:

I have today submitted your name for reappointment to the Milwaukee County Council of Emergency Medical Services. As you know, this is subject to confirmation by the County Board of Supervisors.

I am greatly appreciative of your willingness to serve the citizens of Milwaukee County on this very important Council.

Sincerely,

F. Thomas Ament Milwaukee County Executive

FTA/dl